
 

 

 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1550/22-23                                             24.08.2022 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: Reopening of the school for Second Term (2022-23) 

 

Greetings from LPS Family ! Welcome back to school after the summer 

vacation.  

 

Please be informed that the school will reopen for second term w.e.f 

29th August 2022 (Monday) and the classes will be held as per the time 

table uploaded on the school portal. 

 

Buses will ply as per the existing schedule. The bus routes along with 

the contact details of drivers are available on the school website.  

 

As per SPEA guidelines, PCR Negative Result (valid for no longer than 

96 hours) is mandatory for students 12 years and above to attend the 

classes. Please submit the same to respective class teachers before 

joining the classes on 29.08.2022.   

 

Facemasks will remain mandatory inside school and buses. 

 

With regards, 
 
Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


